June 26, 2017
For Board Discussion at the next scheduled Board Meeting

Recommended Action: Rescind Policy 3210, Employee District Personnel Records.

Background Information: In 2015, District Policy 3220 District Records: Restrictions and Access,
underwent significant legal review and revision for compliance with Sections 63G-2-101 et seq., of the
Utah Code Annotated, the Government Records and Management Act. It was subsequently updated
and revised.

In contrast, District Policy 3210, remains on the District’s Policy page and should be rescinded as all
regulatory compliance items are satisfied in Policy 3220. District Policy a 3210 was adopted in October
of 1996. While | recommend the Board rescind the policy in whole, if the Board wishes to retain
paragraph 2.2 (the only unique guidance not found in Policy 3220) that paragraph, highlighted in red,
should simply be added to Policy 3220.







